




D. Classroom evaluations by students must be completed by a representative sampfe of at least

one-third of the individual's classes every year. Analysis of the form will be done by the

Instructional Services Office and circulated to the dean and faculty member.

E. The culmination of the post-tenure/permanent status review process is the development of a

new, thFee five-year PGDP. While the goal of the PGDP is for faculty to identify priorities for

professional growth and development, it is a working document, and if necessary, a faculty

member can work with her/his their dean to adjust the scope and goals of the PGDP as

necessary and appropriate.
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